

Message from the President:

Dear Family & Friends:



Kyle Bailey

Congratulations to our 2017 Bailey Scholars! The Bailey Family Foundation received over 3,200 applications for the 2017 term. Thank you to our team of evaluators who reviewed and scored each one. We couldn't have awarded 550 scholarships this year without them. I am looking forward to meeting some of our newest recipients at our

annual Bailey Scholar Reception in May. It's always a great event.

I hope you had a great start to the new year. Please enjoy this edition of the Bailey Family Foundation Newsletter.

Warm Regards,

Kyle Bailey President

Don't Forget:

The 39th Annual Bailey Family Memorial Day Reunion

Saturday, May 28, 2017

12:00 noon

Camp Creek State Park



Ron and Bev Bailey can't attend this year, but hope you enjoy the reunion and share lots of photos with us.

2017 Scholarship Period:

With the help of our Scholarship Selection Committee, we reviewed and scored over 3,200 applications this session.

Here are the stats:



What's Happening?

NEWS & UPDATES

Scholarship Recipients and Friends of the Foundation:

Diaz, Alexandra: writes, "I just started my final semester at the University of Central Florida where in just four months, I will graduate with a Bachelor Degree in Event Management from UCF's Rosen College of Hospitality Management. Thanks to the opportunities the Bailey Family Foundation provided me, I was able to find my passion of event planning and connect it to my love for service."

Moss, Marissa: graduated from The University of Tampa on December 17, 2016 and received a Bachelor Degree in Allied Health with a Concentration in Physical Therapy Sciences. She writes, "It is my plan to attend graduate school in the Tampa area for physical therapy in 2018."

Marissa Moss 2013 & 2015 Bailey Scholar

Serr, Matthew: writes, "Earlier this year I was bired on as an intern at Lockbeed Martin in the finance department of the Javelin Program. It's called the CWEP (College Work Experience Program) and it is a paid position that lasts until I graduate. Thank you and everyone in the Foundation. I am so grateful to have been selected as a recipient."



Sinclair, Aimee: writes, "This year I organized "Suzy's 2nd Annual Party," in honor of my Aunt Suzy, who had Down Syndrome, raising \$240.00. It is my plan to make this an annual event and I hope to continue to help the mission of PARC-FL in their endeavors to serve disabled adults and children."

Scholarship Recipient Aimee Sinclair raised \$250 for PARC-FL. Aimee is pictured Karen Higgins President and CEO of PARC Florida.

Foundation News & Activities

Richard's Run for Life

The 15th annual 5K run was held on November 4th in Ybor City and 100% of the proceeds benefitted Adolescent and Young Adult (AYA) Program for sarcoma research and the Advanced Prostate Cancer Collaboration (APCC).

Team BFF:







James & Leandra Osborne finished in 1st place in the male & female categories.

University of Tampa's Scholarship Luncheon

The annual luncheon honors scholarship recipients and donors. With Foundation and Bailey endowed scholarships combined, 15 scholarships were awarded in 2016 to UT students. It was nice to catch up with our scholarship recipients at UT.

Pictured: Scholarship recipients Alyssa Garcia, Angela Vanderkarr & Mikaela Arnold with Kimberly Czabaj & Laura Osborne from BFF.





Pictured: Nejat Nassir, Kimberly Czabaj, Ricardo Thompson & Laura Osborne

Bailey Scholars in Kenya



Jalloul John & Kawweria Lenantile

Both are the first children in their families to go to high school.

Strawberry Festival Steer Show

The Bailey Family Foundation supports local FFA students and their steer-raising projects.



Night at the Circus



Michele, Cameron and Megan Bailey take a clown selfie.

This year's 26th Tampa General Hospital Foundation's Night at the Circus, in its last year, raised over 265,000 to benefit TGH's Children's Medical Center. I know a few kids who had a great time!

Tyler clowning around.



Bailey Family News & Activities

The tradition continues! Ron, with Bev, making his famous Christmas gravy.

Gasparilla Pirate Invasion:



The invasion as seen from the air.







Bailey Family Center for the Arts

In April, The Academy of the Holy Names hosted the Dedication for the Bailey Family Center for the Arts.



A beautiful new building on campus at The Academy of the Holy Names.



Bev & Ron Bailey at the Bailey Center of the Arts Dedication.

Grandparents' Day 2017

Sandy & Roland Cardin, Ron & Bev Bailey with Cameron & Megan



Bev, Sandy, Cameron, Ron and Megan

The Bailey Family Center for the Arts includes a 350-seat theater as well as art, music, drama and dance rooms. There will be a display space for student art work, an open area for student collaboration and project-based learning and a maker space to further encourage student creativity and ingenuity.



Art Studio



Theatre

Letters of Appreciation:

"If it wasn't for this foundation, I would not be able to unleash my academic potential like I am doing now. I plan on achieving at a higher level at my school and that is being made possible because of this foundation."

-Quinton Barrett, University of Central Florida

"Your scholarship has lifted a significant portion of [financial] weight from my shoulders and I am extremely grateful and honored to have been selected for this award."

-Jessica Glover, USF Morsani College of Medicine

"Attending UT was one of the best decisions of my life and I cannot thank you enough for helping to make that possible."

-Jesse Klaucke, The University of Tampa

"I promise to use this award effectively and do my best to get the best grades I can possibly get to not disappoint you. I will work hard to be the best person and doctor I can be and help, like you, many students who need help getting started. What you have done in my life is something that I will never be able to forget, you have impacted me a lot with your generosity and kindness."

-Maria Martinez, The University of South Florida

"I thank you all so much and feel very blessed and bonored to have received this generous award."

-Allison Tempel, Florida Southern College

Message from the Editor:

It has been my pleasure serving as editor for the Spring 2017 Bailey Family Foundation Newsletter. Thank you to everyone who shared photos and stories with us. Please keep 'em coming!

SEND US YOUR NEWS

We want to hear from you. If you have any questions, suggestions or would like to contribute to the next newsletter, don't hesitate to contact me. I would love to hear from you.

Email: kim@bailey-family.org



Kimberly Czabaj & son, Tylei